
INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION 

UNITED STATES AND MEXICO 

 

June 12, 2020 

 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 

UNITED STATES SECTION 

 

 
«Lessee» 
«Address» 
 
SUBJECT:  Extension of termination of Lease’s in Falcon Reservoir Zapata, Texas 

 

Dear Lease holder, 

  

This letter provides formal notice regarding an extension to a recent letter you received 

on lease terminations; the USIBWC is hereby extending termination of Falcon Lease’s 

terminating June 30, 2020 by one (1) year starting June 30, 2020 and expiring June 30, 

2021. 

 

The USIBWC is currently processing fiscal year 2020 bill for collection statements and 

will be issuing payment requests to the above address soonest. In the interim, we ask 

that you please forward payments only after you have received an official USIBWC bill 

for collection statement. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have questions related to this notice, please 

contact me at (915) 832-4139 or Frank Pinon, Realty Specialist at (915) 832-4716. 

 

 

        Thank you, 

 

Umit A. Spencer, Realty Officer 

USIBWC 


